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WEED ROLLER

FOR LAWN WEEDS

DOMESTIC   HERBICIDE

GUARANTEE:  Mecoprop (d-isomer) 3.8%; 2,4-D
7.6%; dicamba 0.7% (all present as dimethyl amines)

REG. NO. 16437 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

Package contains: one 50cm roller for grassed areas
one 5cm roller for grassed areas
(spot weeder)
one 50cm frame for roller
one 5 cm frame for 5cm roller
(spot weeder)
one 110cm extension handle

50cm rollers cover approximately 930m2
5cm spot roller covers approximately 37m2
Approximate coverage for each roller only when used as
directed.  Non-volatile.  Curbs burning of applied areas. 
Fast, easy, accurate, effective & fully controlled
application.  For use on level, uneven or terraced areas. 
Interchangeable frames with handle.  Sectional, two
length   handle with cap.  Handle used as holder for weed
heads,  small stones, etc.  Lightweight, all metal,
strong sturdy   construction.

Manufactured by
T. H. Linton,

48 Farmcrest Drive
Agincourt, Ontario,

M1T 1B9

Net weight: 311.5g

DESTROY DANDELIONS.  Banish Broadleaf Weeds, Control weed
growth by simple, easy & controlled application.  Large weeds



may need to be re-treated in 3 days.

HOW TO ASSEMBLE UNITS.  Remove handle, frames & rollers from
package.  Assemble extension handle by inserting sections
together.  Remove 50 cm weed roller from cover by slowly
pulling metal roller end until fully released.  Thread either
50cm or 5cm frame into bottom end of handle.  Slide 50cm
roller onto lower right frame axle end.  Thread bolt into left
side frame end tightly.  Threaded bolt acts as left side axle. 
For 5cm roller, simply thread frame into handle end, slide
roller onto axle & thread nut tightly onto threaded axle end.

HOW TO USE 50CM ROLLER.  Simply apply roller to grassed areas
using slight downward pressure and walk forward.  For complete
coverage make two applications at right angles to each other. 
For small areas, use raking motion.

HOW TO USE 5CM ROLLER.  Simply apply roller in forward &
backward motion over visible weeds.

DEAD WEED IDENTIFICATION.  Weed eradication will show in about
2-3 weeks.  Rapid, twisted growth or blackened weed growth
should appear about 1 week after application.  In some
instances, sooner.  If new weeds germinate from drifting
weeds, repeat application when weed growth is higher than
grass level.

DIRECTIONS:  Weed control rollers containing herbicides for
the control of a wide range of turf weeds including dandelion,
chickweed, black medic, plantain, cocklebur, knotweed,
prickley lettuce, lamb's quarters, mustards, vetch,
pennycress, pigweed, purslane, ragweed, ribgrass, sowthistle,
speedwell, mossy stonecrop, bull thistle, Canada thistle,
yarrow, annual nettle, buttercup, charlock, common orache,
cleavers, dovesfoot, cranesbill, fat hen, fumitory, runch,
wild radish, shepherd's purse, wild turnip, bedstraw, heal-
all, English daisy, ground ivy, (creeping Charlie), devil's
paint brush, poison ivy and other common lawn weeds.

WHEN TO USE:  For best results, 1 to 3 days after cutting
grass & cut grass 3 - 6 days after 1st application.  Use in
18-27EC temperatures.  Application in rain or wet grass will
not deter controlling action.  Wind, rain & hose water will
not affect treatment.  Apply during active growing season. 
Repeat application when new growth appears.  Repeat
applications will not injure or retard grass growth.

LEVEL, UNLEVEL & TERRACED AREAS:  Angled bracket shank enables



user to efficiently & effectively use rollers on level, uneven
or terraced areas with ease.

When applying weed rollers to grassed areas & to maintain
neat, manicured, lawn appearance, remove handle cap, pick up
all weed heads, small stones, etc. & deposit in handle.  Use
of gloves advised when picking up weed heads.  Empty debris in
trash tin & replace cap.

Length of two phase sectional handle can be shortened to allow
application in difficult areas, under shrubs, etc.  Cap fits
each handle section.

If, during weed roller applications to grassed areas, some
soil attaches to rollers, continue operation as such will not
stop action.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not use weed rollers on newly seeded lawns. 
Do not touch rollers to flowers, shrubs, trees, evergreens or
other desirable plants.  When cutting a treated lawn, do not
blow grass cuttings onto flowers or other desirable plants. 
Avoid contact with skin or eyes.  Use garden gloves when
assembling rollers to frames & when applying rollers.  Such
precautions will keep herbicides from hands.  In case of
contact, wash affected area with soap + water.  Keep out of
the reach of children.  Do not store near seeds, pesticides,
or fertilizers.  Store rollers in cardboard or other type of
container.  

PROTECTIVE CLOTHING.  Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants,
socks and shoes.

OPERATOR USE PRECAUTIONS: Wash hands before eating, drinking,
using tobacco or using toilet after treating wash thoroughly.

If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then
wash contaminated skin thoroughly and shower.  Launder
contaminated clothing separately before re-use.

RE-ENTRY INTERVAL. Do not allow people (other than applicator)
or pets on treatment area during application.  Do not enter
treated areas until 24 hours after treatment.

For good turf-lawn management, normally two applications per
year per treatment site are adequate.  This does not include
spot treatment.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with water and get medical



attention.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If
swallowed: Get medical attention at once or contact a Poison
Control Centre.

STORAGE: Store in original container in a dry secured storage
area.  Keep container tightly closed when not in use.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container.  Wrap in newspaper and
dispose empty container with household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label & subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product & accepts the product on that
condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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